Amber Noworatzky

From: Sonja Birr

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 1:43 PM

To: Justin Nickels; "Kristy'; Amber Noworatzky
Cc: Lee Kummer - D5; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel
Subject: RE: Speed limit concern...

Actually, this is for Public Safety Committee. | will forward to Amber for their agenda.

Thank you!

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 2:38 PM

To: "Kristy'

Cc: Lee Kummer - D5; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject: RE: Speed limit concern...

Kristy,

Thank you for reaching out to me.

| wili ask Alderman Kummer to add this to his next Public Infrastructure Committee for discussion.

Thanks!

- Justin

Justin R, Nicksls
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Assistant: Stacey Groll
sgroll@manitowoc.org

From: Kristy [mailto:kristybeth6@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 9:01 PM
To: Justin Nickels

Subject: Speed limit concern...

Hi Mr. Nickels,

We are building a house on West Custer Street in Manitowoc. I have a issue with the speed limit. That road
before the interstate overpass is becoming a residential area and we believe the speed limit is to high for the
area. We have two young boys and there are plenty other children in the area. There are no sidewalks and there
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are people constantly walking, biking and running along the road. The problem is that people fly down that road
way above the 35 mph speed limit. We believe if that speed limit was dropped to 25 mph because its a
residential area, people will think twice about going the excessive speeds they do now. At least dropped to 25
mph between the stop and go lights by fleet farm until the start of the overpass on West Custer Street. We
would really appreciate if this could happen and so do many others in that area. Is there a way this could be
done?

Thank you,

Kristy Schaefer



